Governor of West Bengal

Areyoite, “A*ea<st

16" September, 2020

Message

I am glad to learn that Prantakatha, a social Organisation, is
observing Patient Safety Day on 17" September, 2020 on the

theme “Safety of Health Care Workers”.

During Pandemic Covid our health warriors, at great personal

risk, have rendered exemplary service.

I am sure that the Organisation will continue to extend health

care services to the community.

I convey my felicitations to all the members associated with
this Organisation for carrying out such endeavours and wish
the “Patient Safety Day” all success.
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